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RE: BIG APPLE ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 
 
AUBURN, ME - On 10-24-18 at approximately 6:20am, the Auburn Police Department responded to a reported 
robbery at the Big Apple, 296 Main St.  It was reported an unknown male subject entered the Big Apple 
convenience store where he threatened the use of a weapon and physical force to obtain an undisclosed 
amount of money.  No weapon was displayed.  The suspect in this incident is seen in the pictures below wearing 
a dark hooded jacket, blue jeans, white sneakers, and a neon green mask that could have been a knit hat pulled 
over the face.   
 
The Auburn Police Department is seeking assistance with identifying this subject.  Photos from the store 
surveillance video are attached.  Anyone who may have been in the area and observed something suspicious 
and or has information regarding this incident can contact Detective Eric Bell at 207-333-6650 extension 2069 
or ebell@auburnmaine.gov. 
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